
From: Svirsky.Susan@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2007 9:23 AM 
To: Campbell, Scott (MNH) 
Cc: Palmieri, Linda 
Subject: Fw: public comments on river clean-up 
Please file 
-----Forwarded by Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US on 03/27/2007 09:22AM ----- 
 

To: Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 
From: susan antil <sea01238@yahoo.com> 
Date: 03/26/2007 07:20PM 
Subject: public comments on river clean-up 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
It is truly pathetic to see signs along the Housatonic River warning that the fish should not be eaten due to 
pollution.  What is really awful (and very common) is to see whole families who do not speak English enjoying 
an afternoon fishing in this river and consuming the fish because they can't read the signs.   
    This is a concern of mine because I  have worked for the WIC program In Massachusetts for the past 13 
years as a nutritionist.  We work on educating families about keeping their families safe and healthy.  I know 
many lower-income people supplement their diets with the fish they catch.  
    We need to make healthy people a priority and clean up this river.  
Sincerely,  
Susan Antil LDN, CLC  
WIC nutritionist  

Be a PS3 game guru.  
Get your game face on with the latest PS3 news and previews at Yahoo! Games.  
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